From: Naomi Caplin <
Sent: 10 December 2015 11:46

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application No. 2015/6455/P

Dear Camden Council Planning Department

With reference to the planning application for 156 West End Lane and the adjoining yard
(Planning Application No. 2015/6455/P).

Please take my following strong objections into account:-

| consider that the height and width of the seven storey blocks is completely inappropriate. They
will seriously ruin the village character of West Hampstead.

They will add to the terrible traffic congestion in West End Lane and West Hampstead, and the
parking difficulties.

| imagine that they will be very expensive to buy or let and won’t help with ordinary local people’s
housing needs.

Liable to lead to overcrowding of pavements, stations and buses.
Lack of sufficient access to school places, and GPs.

We will lose Travis Perkins, a very useful local business.

Many thanks for taking my strong objections and concerns into account.

Regards,
Naomi Caplin



